
 

BY EMAIL 

August 25, 2023 

Ms. Nancy Marconi  
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
Registrar@oeb.ca 

Dear Ms. Marconi: 
 
Re: Ontario Energy Board (OEB) Staff Submission on Confidentiality 
 Wataynikaneyap Power LP (WPLP) 
 Application for 2024 Electricity Transmission Rates 
 OEB File Number: EB-2023-0168 

OEB staff is refiling its submission on WPLP’s confidentiality request, previously filed on 

August 18, 2023. The refiled submission redacts certain information from the public 

record in response to concerns that have been raised by WPLP.  

OEB staff does not agree that the redacted information in its submission should be 

confidential. In a number of instances, the redacted information simply references other 

publicly available information to explain why confidential treatment is not appropriate in 

this circumstance. As part of its decision on WPLP’s confidentiality request, the OEB 

should provide direction as to what (if any) of OEB staff’s submission should remain 

redacted from the public record. 

Yours truly, 

 
 
 
Michael Price 
Senior Advisor, Generation & Transmission 

Encl. 

cc. WPLP 
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